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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2019 11:32 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 1296 Mississippi

Mai, 
 
I know we deleted the fees from August of 2018 for a work order to remove a green bagster.  The Summary Abatement 
did not get sent.   
 
The owner called and stated the fees were not deleted.  Can you check on it please???  How do we fix it?? 
 
Thanks! 
 
 

Lisa Martin,CFI 

Code Enforcement Supervisor 
Pronouns: She/her 
 
Department of Safety & Inspections (DSI) 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-1940 
F: 651-266-1919 
Lisa.Martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

General Information & Complaints 651-266-8989 

Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of 
Life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting 
Public health and safety for all. 
 


